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March 14, 1994

|

Ms. Sharon Johnson
Unjted States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

|

Dear Ms. Johnson: Re: License No. SNM-1814
(for Nuclear Pacemaker)

Pursuant to a telephone conversation you had with.Ms.
Beverly Rauenzahn of the Radiology Department of this medical
center, and in keeping with the decision of our Radiation '!

Satety Committee, please accept this letter as notification ;

of our request to retire our Nuclear Pacemaker license. The |

license in question expired in 1993. Of note, no nuclear
. pacemakers were ever implanted in this institution. j

l

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. |

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Sincerely,

-

Kathryn urns Collins
Vice President
Administration
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